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Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time


Saturday, September 10


Vigil Mass     
 5:00 p.m.
         +Mary Hauser


       Sunday, September 11
 8:30 a.m.

   +Antonio Riccardelli
10:00 a.m.

       People of the Parish 
  5:00 p.m.

   +Barney Shannon    

       


       Monday, September 12
7:30 a.m. 
          + +Julius & Rev. John Laskoski  


Tuesday, September 13


St. John & Chrysostom

7:30 a.m. 
         +Marion Ternyila

  
Wednesday, September 14


The Exaltation of the Holy Cross

 5:00 p.m.
        +Letiza Roxas Constantino

                            Thursday September 15


Our Lady of Sorrows
7:30 a.m.
          +David Taylor



Friday, September 16


       Saints Cornelious, Pope, & Cyprian, Bishop,Martyrs
7:30 a.m.

     +Joseph Paul Popovich



Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time



Saturday, September 17



Vigil Mass

5:00 p.m.

     +Corinne Cebula 



Sunday, September 18
8:30 a.m.           +Betsy Ann Jurewicz
10:00 a.m.

     ++Ferrullo Family    
5:00 p.m.
       People of the Parish
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MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS
+Candle for Mary+
Special Intention
+Bread & Wine+
Edwin Kolakowski
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention for living members for $25.00 a week.  
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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1We would like to update our prayer list.  All current names will remain on the list thru the end of the month, We will update the list every three months.  If you would like to remain on the list, contact the parish office.  
Joyce Hanula, Helen Kovacs, Kristin Rein, Rosario Guinto, Rita Payor,
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Margaret Drack, Cheryl Hayes,Antoinette Rossi,
Karen Kleinschmidt, Josephine Dehlinger, Caryn Guskind, Herb Fialia,
Marilyn Rinfret, Patricia Ronan, Genevieve Mroczko, Peggy Reynolds,
Melanie Michelle, Kathleen McGreevy, Darlene Forrester, Maria Rossi,
Rebecca Rannazzisi, Mary Ann Laskoski, Renee Giliberti, 
Fr. Kevin Casey, Phyllis Mason, Debbie Canuso-Danley, 
Carol Ostrowski, Fran Wlazlowski.
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
Our Treasure Sharing for September 4 - $6,357.50
Mail Collection $ 900.00
Total Plate Collection $ 7,257.50

Many Thanks for Your Continued Generosity!
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish
in your will and estate planning.     
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We welcome all who worship or want to stop in at any time to pray in our church.
Our church is open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 6:00 a.m.–6:00 p.m. (First Friday 8:30 p.m.)Wednesday 6:00 a.m.-8:30 p.m.

Saturday (last Mass 7:30p.m.) and Sunday (5:00 p.m.) the church will close following the Masses.

The Parish Office hours are Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Fridays 9:00 a.m. 2:00 p.m. 

Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time – September 11, 2016
 “Everything I have is yours..”   Luke 15:31
Our heavenly Father gives us everything, including the chance to share in His eternal kingdom.  Yet, like the Prodigal Son we are often lured away by the materialism of our society.  Do we really want to turn our backs on all that God offers in exchange for a material wealth that has no lasting value?.
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Bishop James Checchio will be the celebrant for the Sacrament of Confirmation to be celebrated on Wednesday, October 19, at Corpus Christi Church.


Save the Date !  Diocesan Pilgrimage
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To The National Shrine

On Saturday, November 19, 2016, Bishop Checchio will lead a pilgrimage to the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington, DC, concluding the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy and celebrating the Thirty-Fifth Anniversary of the creation of the Diocese by St. John Paul II.  
A bus has been reserved for Corpus Christi, first come, first serve, details on the day’s events and cost of the trip should be available in next week’s bulletin.  If you are thinking of attending, please sign up as soon as possible.


                          September 11, 2001
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Remembrance Ceremony this Sunday, September 11, 6:30 p.m. at Dailey’s Pond Park.  All are welcome to attend.
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God Bless You!  We appreciate your support for our Religious and Charitable Works .  Quick Code for IMMEDIATE DONATIONS.  Help us Preserve Our Blessings and Our Church
◄SCAN THIS CODE & DONATE NOW!
Use your phone or tablet to scan the Corpus Christi Code.  On-line Giving Code for your weekly or monthly support.


Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: Or use the Corpus Christi Quick Code for Immediate Donations.  See Quick Code info on next page of bulletin.


ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started.
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Silver & Golden Wedding Anniversary Celebration

You are cordially invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th Wedding Anniversary with the Church of Metuchen.  Renew your marriage vows with Bishop James F. Checchio at a special Evening Prayer Service in the Cathedral of St. Francis of Assisi, Metuchen.  

Sunday, October 30, 2016 at 4:00 p.m.

Application forms are available at the parish. 
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Going to Rutgers in New Brunswick
The Catholic Center at Rutgers, located at 84 Somerset Street on the College Avenue Campus, is looking forward to welcoming you to the New Brunswick/Piscataway campuses. 

Mass Schedule – Sunday Masses 

12:00 p.m. Busch Student Center Rm. 120ABC
6:00 p.m. Cook Student Center Rm. 202ABC

6:00 p.m. Livingston Student Center Rm. 202ABC

8:00 p.m. St. Peter’s Church, 94 Somerset St.
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Daily Mass (Monday-Friday) 12:15 p.m. The Catholic Center 
Corpus Christi Family Picnic Day

September 25, 2016 1:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.
Corpus Christi Family Picnic Day

Saturday, September 25, 2016 1:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.
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The parish will be providing hamburgers, hot dogs, & assorted hot & cold food will also be provided, beverages, desserts and more.  Music, 50/50, activities for the children will be included.  Tickets now on sale at the parish office during regular office hours.  Prices are $10.00 Adults, $5.00 Children 6-12, Children 5 and under free. Come and join us and invite your family and friends.  All are welcome!  One week left to purchase your tickets.  Tickets will not be sold after Monday, September 19th so pick up or reserve your tickets early!  If you are planning on attending and would like to bring a dessert, kindly let the parish office know.  Tickets on sale at the Parish Office or after weekend Masses.  
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We are having a Homemade Apple Pie and Brownie Contest.  If you are interested in participating in the contest, kindly call the parish office with your name to be entered in the contest.  Winner need not be present. 


[image: image18.jpg]



   Tuesday September 14, 2016  

        The  Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
Read today’s insert with information on the Exaltation of the Holy Cross.
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If you think you would like to consider helping in this ministry where individuals assist during Mass with distribution of the body and blood of Christ, please see Fr. Damian or call the parish office.
Other Ministries where assistance is needed:

Lectors – At each Mass, these individuals assist the priest in reading the Word of God.  The readings include the 1st and 2nd readings, the Prayers of the Faithful and any announcement for the weekend.  If you think you would be interested in being a Lector, please call the parish office.

Peter’s Pence Collection (Fall Collection) September 10-11, 2016
This week, our parish will take up the Peter’s Pence Collection, which provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to carry out his charitable works around the world.  The proceeds benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins of society, including victims of war, oppression, and disasters.  Let us join our Holy Father as a witness of charity to those who are suffering. 
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 Introducing the, 
New Saint Augustine Hymnal
The Hymnal is named after the great doctor of the church, St. Augustine of Hippo, who has been quoted as saying, “He who sings pray twice.”    
        Please read insert in today’s bulletin.



Congratulations to Joan Boliak, our September 6th winner for the Lucky Calendar drawing. Four more drawings are left for this year.   New Calendars are now being printed for 2017.  
Remember, You Have To Be In It To Win It!!
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Family Faith Formation


2016-2017


Parent and child classes begin with our opening Sunday Liturgy this Sunday September 11, 2016 at 10:00 a.m.


All children and parents are expected to attend.


Classes for all REGISTERED students will begin this week. 


Track A – Monday   Track B – Tuesday 


Track C – Thursday





 








If you have not registered please do so as soon as possible.











Corpus Christi Choir has started practices for the new season  Thursday evenings at 7:30 p.m. in the church.  The Choir welcomes all singers, ages, high school and up, to join us in praising God through the gift of music.  If you would like to consider joining for the Christmas season, please speak to Susan Loughlin for more information.
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